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I think having a trail to connect these three towns is important for multiple reasons. 
First, it allows residents to use it for exercise which is important especially during the 
winter months when outside activities are limited. 
Second, it gives an alternate route for transportation between towns that are safer for 
those without a vehicle. 
Lastly, the access these trails give to the public is underrated because so much of 
Maine’s beautiful corridors are blocked by private land. This allows the average 
Mainer to enjoy and learn more about the place they live. 


